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NEWSLETTER No: 11 
 

Our Value This Term Is… 

Thankfulness 

 
Dear Parents, 
Here we are then – the end of another term. It seems 

moments ago that we were welcoming the children 

back to school after Christmas. Whilst we certainly 

haven’t seen enough of the sun in recent weeks, there is 

a mild scent of spring in the air when the sun shines. I 

recently learnt a new word:  

• Apricity 

• Definition: the warmth of the sun in winter 

I hope we can all feel a little apricity over the half term 

break! 

There isn’t a great deal to report from the preceding 

fortnight outside of the hard work that continues in all 

our classrooms. Our recent work to support high quality 

writing across the curriculum is showing some strong 

green shoots. You will have a chance to look at the 

writing that children are doing in Science, History and 

Geography and how this is supporting them to know 

and remember more of this learning when you visit 

classrooms on Monday 24th March, ahead of our 2nd of 3 

parent consultations this academic year. Make sure that 

you have that date in your diaries – we will open our 

doors at 2:30pm on that day, providing time for you to 

sit with your child, share their books with them and talk 

to them about what they have been up to. 

It has been without doubt one of the most challenging 

terms in my headship and in the lives of the St 

Katharine’s team. Life in school goes at a lick, as you are 

all aware. There is always a lot to do and, of course, our 

priority is always to the children and their continuing 

progress and learning. The very ‘business as usual’ 

nature of life at school has, in itself, been hard to 

navigate. I am extremely grateful to my brilliant 

colleagues and to you, our wonderful community for 

supporting us as we come to terms with the loss of Mrs 

Crewe and the big space that she leaves behind her.  

I wish you all a very happy half term. We will see you all 

in Term 4 ready to do it all again! 

Ms Jones  
‘From little acorns, great oaks grow’ 

 

 
 

Thank You  
A huge thank you to Mrs Jellicoe who organised a very 
special visitor to Sycamore Class last Friday. Rebecca 
Stephens, the first British woman to climb Everest, 
delivered a talk to the children of Sycamore sharing her 
knowledge of the mountain environment and her 
experience of being part of an expedition. It was a 
brilliant morning, one that I hope our children will hold 
in their memories for years to come. This visit was a 
timely and exciting end to the block of geography 
learning on Mountains.  
 
Medical Appointments  
In line with our Excalibur – wide attendance policy, 
please ensure that you give us advance warning of any 
non-urgent medical appointments by completing a leave 
of absence form, supported by proof of that 
appointment (appointment card, letter, email). You can 
attach a photograph of proof along with your email and 
completed form. If you are bringing a written form into 
the school office you can show proof of appointment at 
that point. If your child has a GP appointment, please 
give details of the GP practice in your email requesting 
leave of absence. 
 
A Memorial Service for Mrs Crewe  
Please remember that we are planning for a memorial 
service in honour of Mrs Crewe on the evening of 
Thursday 3rd April at 5:00pm. We are looking forward to 
coming together to celebrate Terri, her hard work and 
commitment to the school and its community and to 
share our fond memories of her. 
 
Attendance Update 
Current whole school attendance data: 96.1% 
Our end of year attendance target is: 97% 
We have just completed the third of six planned 
attendance audits this academic year. Whilst we are still 
experiencing the usual winter illnesses along with a 
recent bout of chickenpox, we are really pleased with 
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our attendance data so far this year. We are not far off 
our end of year target of 97% and our attendance 
compares favourably to both national and Wiltshire 
attendance data. It would be brilliant to achieve our end 
of year target of 97%. I hope the onset of Spring might 
help us achieve this. Thank you for your continued 
support and for taking on board the new changes to 
legislation. 
 
Attendance Reminder 
If you are looking to request a leave of absence, please 
note the following from the school’s attendance policy 
that can also be found, in full on our website: 
Parents/carers should complete a Leave of Absence 
Request form which is available from the school here. 
The request should be submitted as soon as it is 
anticipated; and wherever possible, at least four weeks 
before the absence. Although such absence may be 
unauthorised, it is better that we know your child is safe, 
rather than missing. 

 
World Book Day  
We are celebrating World Book Day on Friday 7th March.  
We encourage the children to come as a character from 
a book (rather than a film) or if they prefer, they could 
bring a clue to a book.  
We look forward to seeing all of the wonderful costumes 
when the children arrive at school on 7th March.  
 
Glasses Found 
A pair of glasses have been found at the church after the 
Carol Service.  If you suspect the glasses might belong to 
you, please get in touch with Hayley in the office.  
 
In2Sport Holiday Camp 
In2Sport is running a Multi Sports Holiday Camp at St 
Katharine’s on 17th and 18th April.  Please see the poster 
on the noticeboard for more information. 
 

Messages on behalf of the PTA 
Thank you for your continued support with PTA events. 
We have lots of events still to look forward to in the 
remainder of this academic year. We are always looking 
for support and help with our events. As we begin to 
turn our attention to the summer fete and fun run, 
please put those dates in your diary (see your Key Dates 
Planner 2) and be prepared to give a little of your time if 
you can, to ensure both events are a huge success. Many 
hands really do make light work! Now more than ever 
before, the school is in need of our financial support to 
maintain the many brilliant and exciting opportunities on 
offer for all of our children. 

PTA team 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

February  
Friday 14th Last day of Term 3 

PTA Valentine’s Event  
Cake and Card Competition  

Cake Sale after school  

Friday 21st  Mobile Library visiting 

Monday 24th  First day of Term 4 

Thursday 27th  Lego League Competition 
Bristol 

(Lego Club attendees) 

Oak Class Cricket event at 
Marlborough Leisure Centre (AM) 

CANCELLED 

Friday 28th  KS2 SATs Information Session for 
parents 2.45pm 

(This will take place during 
Celebration Worship) 

March  
Tuesday 4th   Dentist visit Hazel Class 

Friday 7th World Book Day Dress Up 

Final TAG Rugby after school club 
session 

Sycamore Class 

Thursday 13th TAG Rugby Tournament Y5/6 
At Marlborough College (AM) 

(details to follow) 

Wednesday 19th  Chestnut Class trip to   
Cheddar Gorge 

Friday 21st  Mobile Library visiting 

Monday 24th  Sharing our Learning afternoon - 
parents invited in from 2.30pm 

until 3.15pm 

Tuesday 25th  3.30pm–5:30pm Parents Evening 2  
(Oak, Chestnut and Sycamore 

classes) 

Thursday 27th  3.30pm–7.00pm Parents Evening 2 
whole school 

Friday 28th  PTA Mother’s Day Shop  

PTA Bunny Bop  

April 

Tuesday 1st  Y3/4 Cricket Festival at St. 
Katharine’s  

(small group) 
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Wednesday 2nd  Trees Project Chestnut Class 

April 3rd  Mrs Crewe’s Memorial Service  
St Katharine’s Church @ 5:00pm 

All Welcome 

April 4th  Easter Service  
St Katharine’s Church 9:30 am 

Including the Easter Bonnet 
Parade 

Last Day of Term 4 

Tuesday 22nd  First Day of Term 5 

Wednesday 23rd   Accelerated Maths Day  
St Johns (small group) 

Tuesday 29th  Scootability  
Years 1-6 

(details to follow) 
NOTE CHANGE OF DATE 

 
Please also refer to the Key Dates Planner V2, that 
includes all the dates that we know of for the 
remainder of the 2024/25 academic year (at this 
point).  
 
Our aim is that we give you advance warning and 
enable you to plan well ahead for some of the main 
events in the year. As events come into the school 
diary they will be added to the dates sections of the 
Newsletter and to Key Dates Planner V3 which is 
resent at the beginning of Term 5. 
 
Please Note  
We will close at 1:15pm on Thursday 24th July 2025. 
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 Other things you might want to 

know… 
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